
St Levan Primary School 

where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD 

Tel:  01736 810486  
 

Wednesday 1st May 2024 

 

Dear (Year 6 Pupil) 

 

I am writing to you to congratulate you on your hard work, dedication and incredible 

successes this year – what an incredibly positive and determined young learner you 

are! 

 

This year, SATs will take place over four days from 13th May to 16th May 2024. 

 

Here is how this year’s SATs timetable will run. 

 

Date Subject Test Papers 

Monday 13th May English grammar, 

punctuation and spelling 

Paper 1: Questions 

Paper 2: Spelling 

Tuesday 14th May English reading English reading 

Wednesday 15th May Mathematics Paper 1: Arithmetic 

Paper 2: Reasoning 

Thursday 16th May Mathematics Paper 3: Reasoning 

 

We would like to offer you free breakfast club on these days as getting to school in 

plenty of time will help you to feel relaxed and ready to do your best. 

 

I know it is easy to say, but don’t worry about these SATs.  They look at a small window 

of what makes you, you. You have so many other skills and talents that make you 

brilliant!  They are just an opportunity to show off! 

 

Your very proud teacher, 

 

Miss Finch 


